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2nd July 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Following a recruitment process, we are now able to inform you about staffing changes and classes for 

September.   

 

Miss Tandy will be returning to work on a part time basis, and we have appointed Miss Kaur to work 

alongside her. 

 

The structure of the classes for September is set out below:  
 

• Reception – Mrs Croft 3 days - Mrs Rushton 2 days  

• Year 1  – Mrs Jones  

• Year 2  – Miss Duerden  

• Year 3  - Miss Tandy 3 days - Miss Kaur 2 days  

• Year 4  - Mrs Rumney  

• Year 5  - Mrs Gordon - 4 days, Mrs Hosker 1 day  

• Year 6  - Mr Simpson – 4.5 days, Mrs Cartwright 0.5 day 

 

 

The children will have the opportunity to visit their new classrooms and meet their new teachers on 

Monday 22nd July.  
 

Two of our long serving part-time staff, Mrs Moulson and Miss Holdsworth will be leaving at the end of 

Summer term. Both have given great service to Waverton over many years and will be remembered very 

fondly by the children they have taught and the staff they have worked alongside.  Miss Marks who 

worked as a TA in key stage 1, will also be moving on after her maternity leave comes to an end as she 

has found work closer to home.  

 

We wish them all every happiness for the future, and they will always receive a warm welcome here.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

S J Talbot 
Simon Talbot 

Head Teacher 

 


